

## North Walney Primary, Nursery & Pre-School

"The Place to be - where Children are at our Heart"

Duddon Drive, Barrow in Furness, Cumbria LA14 3TN
Tel: 01229 471781 <a href="https://www.northwalney.cumbria.sch.uk">www.northwalney.cumbria.sch.uk</a>

Email: office@northwalney.cumbria.sch.uk



Monday 23rd June 2019

## **Newsletter 36**

This week's value is: I have made good progress in reading and writing		
Well done to our Green Jumper	N: Jamie	
Wen done to our Green sumper Winners:	R: Tommy	
vv imicis.	Y1: Addisyn	
. ^ .	Y2: Isabelle	
	Y3: Jayden	
	Y4: Zack	-
	Y5: Jack	Wagtails <i>Wagtails</i>
	Y6: Poppy	Pre-School &
O NOLILLO DALL	This week's winner is:	Nursery
BONUS BALL	Rebecca Killip with winning number 11!	runsery
0 0	Don't forget you can still join in with the fun for	
	£1 a week, just pop into the school office to	
3 20 1	organise it. Mrs Malone	
	organise it. 17115 Havone	
	Congratulations Mr Slater!	
	Last Wednesday we had some fantastic news!	GREGGS
	Mr Slater found out that he has won a Silver	
	Award for Head teacher of the Year in the	
Conglatato	Pearson National Teaching Awards. We are all	Free Breakfast
	very proud of you Mr Slater! You truly deserve	Club
	this award for all your hard work.	
_	Sports Day	
6	Sports Day will be on Thursday 4 <sup>th</sup> July at	
200 to 100 100 to	10am.	A was 6
SPORTS DAY	Hopefully the weather will be kind to us! Please	Natterjacks
OI VAIO ISILI	remember that children will need sun cream and	Breakfast and
	a hat if it's a hot, sunny day. Last year we were	After-School
	short of chairs so please feel free to bring a deck	Club
	chair if you have one.	
	Miss Mountford	
	Art	KIDSAFE UK
		Registered School
	Please can you bring in any old newspapers once	
	you have finished with them. They come in very	
	I to a december of a second and the second to a	

handy when we do painting in art lessons.



## NSPCC - Speak out. Stay Safe

Last week you will have received a letter about the Speak out. Stay safe programme.

On Wednesday afternoon Sally from the NSPCC will be in school working with children from Year 1 to Year 6. All the children will take part in an assembly and the children in Key Stage 2 will also have a follow-up work shop. This programme is a review of the work covered by Mrs Bland in the Kidsafe workshops.



#### Y5/6 Allotment Visit

On Wednesday 26th June, the children in Years 5 and 6 will be visiting the allotment on Mill Lane to plant wildflowers as part of an Artgene project. Children will need to bring old clothes and shoes on the day. We advise they also wear sunscreen and bring a hat as the forecast is hot and sunny!



## Year 6 Edinburgh Trip Reminder

Children will need to be dropped off at school for 6.45am on Thursday morning. They will need sensible footwear as they will be doing a lot of walking. They can wear non uniform, but please make sure that they have their school hoodies and no cropped tops or vests. The forecast is warm and dry but please pack a raincoat just in case. Miss Usher



### Safety Warning!

I have noticed that many children are arriving and leaving school via the staff car park. Please ensure that your child comes in to school using the pedestrian gate. If you do walk with your child around the side of school, please walk behind the bollards. We need to ensure that everyone is safe.

# Important Dates:

24<sup>th</sup> June Coding Club 3:15-4:15

25<sup>th</sup> June Y1-4 Multi-Sports Club 3:15-4:15

26<sup>th</sup> June Y5/6 Video Games Club 3:30-4:30pm

27<sup>th</sup> June Swimming Rec, Yr 1 and Yr 2 Karate 3:15-4:15 Year 6 Edinburgh Trip

> 1<sup>st</sup> July Coding Club 3:15-4:15

2<sup>nd</sup> July Y1-4 Multi-Sports Club 3:15-4:15

3<sup>rd</sup> July Video Games Club 3-30-4-30

4<sup>th</sup> July Sports Day 10am Swimming Rec, Yr 1 and Yr 2 Karate 3-15-4-